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The whistleblower law was published on

December 15th!

On December 15, the law on whistleblowers was published in the Belgian

Official Journal.

Here are two dates to note in your calendar to comply with this law: February

15, 2023 (if your company has more than 249 employees) and December 17,

2023 (if your company has between 50 and 249 employees).

This article is available in Dutch and French.
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